
 

 

March 12, 2018 
 
 
 

BOARD OF REGENTS  
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
The Board of Regents of Washington State University will meet for a reception and 
dinner with former WSU Regents, and President and First Lady Schulz.  The reception 
will be held at the Edgewater Hotel, 2411 Alaskan Way, Seattle, WA  98121 on March 
22nd at 6:00 pm.   
 
This notice is being sent by the direction of the Chair of the Board of Regents 
pursuant to the requirements of the Open Meetings Act of 1971 (Chapter 250, Laws 
of 1971, First Extraordinary Session), as amended. 
 
Questions about the Board of Regents meeting and schedule may be directed to 
Desiree Jacobsen, Executive Assistant to the Board of Regents, 509-335-4200. 
 
Cc: Attorney General’s Office 
 WSU News Service 
 
 

 


